
REPORT OF THE INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS COMMITTEE 

TO THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

June 27,2000 

The members of the International Relations Committee of the Legislative Council met on 
June 27, 2000. The members present make the following report and recommendations: 

Received reports regarding proposed gifts, forms, and surveys. 

Received travel reports and a report from the Iowa Department of Economic 
Development. 

Recommended that a subcommittee of the International Relations Committee meet in 
August to make additional recommendations to the Service Committee regarding the Legislative 
Branch Protocol Officer. 

Recommended that the chairpersons transmit a letter to various interest groups regarding 
~ possible membership on the International Relations Advisory Council. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Senator Nancy Boettger 
Chairpeson 


